का या

وزارةالتربية إدارة الشئون التعليمية مراقبة الامتحانات وشئون الطلبة غوذجالإجابة المرحلة المتوسطة الفترة الدراسية الرابعة المادة: اللغة الإنجليزية

المنهج الكامل الصف : التاسع العام الدراسي 2016/2015 العام الدراسي: 2015-2016 امتحان المنهج الكامل الصف: التاسع الإجابة في (6) صفحات



وزارة التربية منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية الزمن: ساعتان

امتحان الصف التاسع (المفردات – القواعد- الوظائف اللغوية- أسئلة الكتاب المقرر- التعبير – الاستيعاب المقروء –) (الدرجة الكلية: 50 درجة)

	(50	
A) Choose the best of	I. <u>VOCA</u> Answer from a, b, c an	BULARY (8 Marks) ad d. (4 X 1 = 4)	قة عبدك الكبير التعليمية
1- Can you turn off t	he TV, please? I canno	ot on m	منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية منطقة مبارك الكبير القادية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية
a. whisper	b. associate	c. concentrate	d. promise
2- The lights were so	o1	that I had to cover my eyes	
a. royal	b. bright	c. dusty	d. cheerful
3- When my brother	graduated, his first .	was to fi	nd a job.
a. pavement	b. symptom	c. sanitation	d. priority
4- My father will	buy m	e a new computer if I get h	igh grades.
a probably	h nowerfully	c systematically	d relatively

B) Fill in the spaces with the most suitable words from the list below: $(4 \times 1 = 4)$ luckily / exhausted / complain / disability / wealthy

- 5- Lots of parents **complain** about the effects of computer games on their children.
- 6- Students with a learning **disability** should go to special schools.
- 7- All the players were extremely **exhausted** when the football match ended.
- 8- I got up late, but **luckily** the traffic wasn't heavy, I arrived on time.

الصفحة 2

المتحان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - المنهج الكامل - 2015 - 2016

II- GRAMMAR (5 Marks)

4)	From a,	b,	c and a	choose	the correct	answer:	$(4X \frac{1}{2} = 2)$	
_							- 1	

9. There are too accidents on the road. Drivers must be careful.

a. many

b. few

c. much

d. enough

10. What is capital city of Kuwait, Kuwait City or Salmiya?

a. an

b. the

c. a

d, some

11. Why don't you take a rest? You have been working almost the whole day.

a. already

b. just

c. since

d. for

12. The student won the story competition is my best friend.

a. who

b. which

c. where

d. when

B) Do as required between brackets: (3X1=3)

13. The secretary typed the report a few minutes ago.

(Make passive)

مبارك الكبير التعليمية 4 الفنى للغة الإنجليزية

The report was typed a few minutes ago.

14. My father used to work in a factory.

(Make negative)

My father didn't use to work in a factory.

15. "I will visit you soon."

(Change into reported speech)

My friend said that he/she would visit me soon.

III- LANGUAGE FUNCTIONS (6 Marks)

Write what you would say in the following situations: $(4X1 \frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ marks})$

16. You need your friend's mobile to make a phone call.

Polite request / Asking for permission

17. Your brother thinks driving fast is fun.

Disagreement

18. One of your friends wants to know what you think of his new car.

Giving opinion

19. Your father asks you what you want to do this weekend.

Making plans / expressing possibility

Any reasonable answer is accepted.

الصفحة 3 الصفحة 3 المنابع - المنابع المنابع

IV- Set-Book Questions (5 Marks)

Answer THREE of the following questions: (3X 1=3)

20. There are different types of oral folklore. Mention two.

Songs / lullabies / poetry / jokes / riddles / proverbs ...etc.

21. What do we use water for?

We use water for drinking, cooking, cleaning and watering plants.

22. How can you solve a problem effectively?

I must look at problems systematically, go beyond what is obvious, be confident and creative to solve problems.

23. Why was it dangerous to travel through the silk road?

Merchants had to go into the boiling desert and in the mountains they faced freezing temperatures.

Literature Time (2 marks)

Answer ONE of the following questions: (1X2=2)

- 24. What do you think of people who strictly follow a timetable in their daily life?

 I think they are well-organized. They do not want to waste time. They have plans.
- 25. Why do people need a job?

People need a job to earn money to buy the things they need in their life.

Any reasonable answer is accepted.

الصفحة 4

المتحان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - المنهج الكامل - 2015 - 2016

V-Writing (12 Marks)

وَرَارَة

التوجيه الفني للفة الإنجليزية

Write on the following topic:

People don't need to have a lot of money to be happy.

Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (12 sentences) about the sources and benefits of happiness.

These ideas and guide words may help you:

First paragraph: Sources of happiness: family / friends / work / enough money / good health Second paragraph: The benefits of happiness: sociable / keen to help others / contribute to / community / pleasure / success

Rubrics		
Eexposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	8 1/2	
Pre-writing techniques (brainstorming, mind mapping, outlining)	2	12
Spelling and structure	1	
Handwriting, spacing and punctuation	1/2	

الصفحة 5 متحات اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - المنهج الكامل - 2015 - 2016

VI- Reading Comprehension (14 Marks) Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية مرت عبد الفني للغة الإنجليزية

Henrietta (Hetty) Green was a very spoilt, only child. She was born in Massachusetts, USA, in 1835. Her father was a millionaire businessman. Her mother was often ill and so from the age of two her father took her with him to work and taught her about business.

At the age of six she started reading the daily financial newspapers. Her father died when she was 21 and she inherited \$7.5 million. She went to New York and invested on Wall Street. Hetty saved every penny, eating in the cheapest restaurants for 15 cents. She became one of the richest women in the world. At 33 she married Edward Green, a multimillionaire, and had two children, Ned and Sylvia.

Hetty's awfulness was legendary. She always <u>argued</u> about prices in shops. She walked to the local grocery store to buy broken cookies because <u>they</u> were much cheaper. She never bought clothes and always wore the same long, ragged black skirt.

When she died in 1916 she left her children \$ 100 million (worth \$9.3 billion today). Her daughter built a hospital with her money.

A) From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: (4X2=8)

- 26. A suitable tile for this passage could be
 - a. The Richest, Most Awful Woman in the World
 - b. The Poorest Woman in the USA
 - c. Sick and Poor at the Age of Two
 - d. Rich People in Wall Street
- 27. The underlined word "they" in the 3rd paragraph refers to
 - a. shops
 - b. cookies
 - c. prices
 - d. clothes

الصفحة 6 الصفحة 2016 - 2015 - المنهج الكامل - 2015 - 2016 امتحان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - المنهج الكامل -

- 28. The underlined word "argued" in the 3rd paragraph means
 - a. refused
 - b. accepted
 - c. discussed
 - d. calculated
- 29. Hetty got married at the age of
 - a. 16
 - b. 21
 - c. 33
 - d. 35



B) Answer the following questions: (3x2=6)

30. What did Hetty do with the money her father left her?

She went to New York and invested on Wall Street

31. How did she become one of the richest women in the world?

She saved every penny and ate in the cheapest restaurants.

32. How much money did she leave for her children when she died?

She left them \$ 100 million (worth \$9.3 billion today).

نهاية الامتحان تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح